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Recognising and upholding excellence in local government 

 

Mail: PO Box 105 
 Coolum Beach  QLD  4573 
Mobile: 0417 577 881 
Email: mail@oscar.org.au 

 

3 June 2019 

 

CEO Michael Whittaker 
Sunshine Coast Regional Council 

Email: michael.whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Dear Mr Whittaker 

Subject: Council Debt Policy and new Council Chamber funding 

At the May Ordinary Meeting of Council the Debt Policy for 2019/2020 report was tabled. 

 

We note a significant increase in the borrowing figures for the Council’s Business Units (which we 
have been previously advised as including Waste and Resource Management, SC Holiday Parks and 
Quarries) between 28 February 2019 and 23 May 2019. Can you explain why these figures have 
increased so much? Are there additional Business Units now included in this item? If that is the 
case, can you advise what the new Business Units are? 

OSCAR understands that it is premature to provide an expected costing on the new CBD based 
Council Chambers project but we would appreciate some idea of how the cost will be funded. 

To what extent will the funding for this project be achieved through external borrowings? If part, or 
all of these costs, are to be via external borrowings, are those additional borrowings reflected in the 
Debt Policy figures tabled at the 23 May Ordinary Meeting? 

We look forward to your reply to our enquiry. 

Yours sincerely 

 
President 
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